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October Marks License Renewal Month 
 

Montgomery, Oct. 8, 2003—The Alabama Department of Revenue reminds 

business owners that October is the annual renewal month for the scrap tire handlers’ and 

state business privilege licenses.   

The annual licenses expired September 30 and must be renewed prior to November 

1 to avoid penalties and possible fines. 

For more information concerning license renewal procedures, business owners 

should contact the appropriate county license-issuing authority, who is usually the probate 

judge or license commissioner of the county where the business activity, profession, or 

occupation is conducted, or contact the Alabama Department of Revenue, Sales, Use and 

Business Tax Division at (334) 353-7827.  License information may also be obtained from 

the department’s Web site at www.ador.state.al.us. 
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Media contact for more information: 
ADOR Media Affairs Office:  Carla A. Snellgrove or Carolyn Blackstock:  (334) 242-
1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
www.ador.state.al.us. 
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